
MINUTES 

 

James O’Sullivan Trust Foundation 

 

Vibe Hotel, Goulburn Street, East Sydney 

 

Saturday 28th June 2014 

 

In Attendance: Bruce Neill (President), Keith McDonald (President QBA), Allison Stralow (Secretary), 
Roy Nixon (Treasurer)  

 

Observers: Russel Harms (Legal Counsel), Dallas Cooper, Jane Rasmussen (ABF Secretariat) 

 

Apologies: Simon Hinge 

 

The Trustees agreed to a repayment of $50,000 to the ABF. 

 

Northern Suburbs have requested a loan for $30,000 over 10 years. Trustees approved the loan. 

 

Meeting closed at 11.26am 
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